
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 24, 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parent: 

 

This year, as we end the season of Lent, we turn our thoughts to Easter and the joy 

and the hope that it represents.  Without Easter, without the Resurrection, we 

would face a future of darkness rather than the promise of eternal life.  Easter is 

truly a time of celebration!  As we see signs of renewed life all around us in nature, 

we realize that we can share in that renewal. 

 
 

What a sign of God’s love we experience with the Resurrection!  We are truly Easter 

people.  Together, as parents and teachers, we face the future – with all of its 

challenges and all of its opportunities – with renewed faith and hope as we voice our 

joyful “Alleluia”. 

 
 

Yours in Christ, 
 
 
 
 
 

The Faculty and Staff of St. Joseph School 


